Rosenson, Valerie

From: Sarah NN
Sent: Monday, April 28, 2014 11:16 AM
To: Rosenson, Valerie

Subject: No more tax increases!!!

Could you please forward my email to the 40 members of the Board of Representatives.

The Stamford proposed budget needs further spending reductions to reduce the budget increase to no more
than 1.5%, in line with inflation. To increase it any more is not fiscally responsible, as the residents of
Stamford recover themselves from the recent economic downturn.

Please consider this appeal.
sarah



